
  

 
 
         

   
   
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Flu vaccinations Sept 2025 - correction 
 
Please see attached letter regarding flu vaccinations in September with the correct information. The immunisations team 
sent the wrong code. 
 
The Immunisation Service will visit school on 15 September 2025. Discuss this immunisation with your child and com-
plete the seasonal flu form at www.kentimmunisations.co.uk before 4pm on 10 September 2025 to let them know if you 
would like your child to receive the vaccine.  
 
Your school code is: KT151495 
 
Kind regards 
 
Erin Fung 
  
Shoreham Village School 
Church Street, Shoreham, Kent TN14 7SN 
Tel: 01959 522 228 
Working days Thurs, Fri.   
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